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HUNTER DOUGLAS SQUEEZE-OUT LAUNCHED 
 
Rotterdam, 8 April 2022 – Hunter Douglas N.V. and Bergson Beheer B.V., a subsidiary of Hunter Douglas 
B.V., the world market leader in window coverings and a major manufacturer of architectural products, 
announce: 
 
SQUEEZE-OUT 
 

Bergson Beheer B.V., the majority shareholder of Hunter Douglas N.V., has initiated squeeze-out proceedings 
against the joint minority shareholders before the Curaçao court of first instance. A first court hearing is 
scheduled for 13 June 2022 (see Landscourant Curaçao, page 11, https://gobiernu.cw/tcpdf/?p_id=494677). 
Further information on this first court hearing will be made available by the Curaçao authorities and will then 
be accessible via the Company’s investor relation webpage. 
 
For further information: 
Leen Reijtenbagh 
Chief Financial Officer 
Hunter Douglas NV  
Piekstraat 2 
3071 EL Rotterdam 
Phone: +31104869582 
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